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International Warranty
Your JBW warranty covers your timepiece for one year from 
the date of purchase. This limited warranty covers any 
manufacturer defects of the watch movement. This warranty 
excludes the watch case, glass, crystal, bracelet, straps, 
crown, stem finishes, and any damage caused by excessive 
wear under conditions exceeding the watch manufacturer’s 
water resistance limitations. 

The warranty is valid only at JBW. Improper repair or 
warranty service performed by someone other than JBW will 
void this warranty. 

Registering your JBW watch is required to guarantee your 
international warranty. Register your watch at: 

www.JBW.com/register

For additional warranty details, please visit:

www.JBW.com/warranty



Care & Maintenance
To extend the life of your JBW watch, follow the 
recommendations below.

// Metal Bracelet 
Occasionally clean your bracelet with warm soapy water and 
a soft brush. Rinse and then dry it with a soft cloth.

// Leather Strap
Take a damp cloth, wipe it across with moisturizing soap 
and lather the leather. Rinse and then dry it with a soft cloth.

// Battery
If your watch stops, have the battery checked as soon as 
possible. A “dead” battery may cause serious damage to the 
movement if left inside the watch too long.



Instruction Manual
To view and download instructions on how to use your JBW 
watch, please visit: 

www.JBW.com/manuals

To find out what model number your watch is, simply 
reference the backside of the case of your watch.

*Note: Diagram for demonstration only. 



Service Instructions
If your watch suffers a manufacturing defect (such as 
movement stops working or the watch does not keep time) 
during the warranty period, we will service it at no charge 
through our service center. However, all shipping and 
handling costs in connection with warranty service are the 
responsibility of the customer.

For instructions on how to send in your watch for warranty 
service, please visit: 

www.JBW.com/watchservice



For any inquiries, please contact us at:

support@jbw.com
Toll Free: 1-866-408-1600



JBW.com

All products designed in the USA.


